
Our focus virtues for the remainder of this half term is 
Gratitude. This ties in perfectly with our preparations for our Harvest 
services. The children have already been revisiting, exploring and 
reflecting on what it means to be thankful and how we can show our 
gratitude towards others.

Reminder - Our last day of this half term is 24th October - 
Friday the 25th October is an Inset Day for staff.

Dolton Carnival is on Saturday 2nd November, if you and 
your child(ren) would like to take part in the schools’ 
walking entry - Chinese Dragon. Please let us know by 

Wednesday 23rd October.
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Thank you!
It was wonderful to see so many of you at our first 
collaborative Harvest Soup Share - a great 
celebration of the children’s enrichment learning 
this half term. They all thoroughly enjoyed being 
Inspiring Skill Builders oth in the garden and the 
kitchen as well as Inspiring Fundraisers - raising 
over £110 in support of Edukid!

Thank you all once again for all of your donations! Please call in at the 
school office if you 
would like to take 

part! 


